Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Marie MinhHien Tran <mmhtran@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 8:30 PM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Taste of Rondo LLC, Liquor license application

My name isMarie Tran, reside at 973 Iglehart Ave. My phone number 952-210-3030.

| am objecting to the liquor on sale and entertainment A license application for taste of rondo LLC at address 976
Concordia Ave.

Liquor on Sale and Entertainment A type of business does not belong in a residential neighborhood with a Community
Center with in a block of the said business.

We do not want to have any potential violence and loud noise as the result from the alcohol consumption at said
business. There is already an establishment of similar natures in the same block. The neighborhood can’t afford a
second one.

Thank you very much for considering the concerns of the families who live here.

Respectfully,

Marie
Best Regards,

Marie

Sent from IPhone



